
Report from Board of Management Meeting: 8th February 2023 

 

1. The Board expressed their sympathies to Mrs Johnson on the recent 

death of her mother.  

2. Aladdin: New school management system in place. Information being 

transferred across from Databiz system and new system should be in 

place following the Mid Term Break.  

3. Admissions Policy was updated as per Circular 75/22.  

4. Parent Power initiative proposed to the Board.  

5. 18 Applications for Admissions for Junior Infants 2023 proposed and 

accepted by the Board.  

6. 2 Job Share Applications received from 2 Permanent members of staff. 

Both applications were approved by the Board.   

7. 1 Parental Leave Application of 1 week was approved by the Board.  

8. Mindful Mondays: Application for the running of a Mindful Mondays 

Club (5 days in Term 2) and (4 days in Term 3) was approved by the 

Board.  

9. The accounts for the year 2021/22   were presented to the Board. The 

accounts were examined and approved subject to suggested queries. 

10. Principal’s report was presented to the Board.  

11. Child protection Oversight Report was presented to the Board.  

12. No cases of bullying were reported to the Board.   


